Dear Mr Thuaire,

I am aresident at 45 New Compton street, WC2, and am forwarding my comment on Application
2017/5233/P - About Floodlighting Church 'St Giles in the Fields'

The lights are very very bright indeed, I was home when the testing with the lights was done.

Blackout curtains will probably show the very bright lights from the top and sides probably.

It is a good idea to 'brighten up' the area & church, but after seeing the testing with the lighting it feels the
artificial brightness is even stronger than the natural light on a sunny day in the flat here.

Could the lighting be dimmed?

Or follow suggestions to only direct the lighting on some parts of the church that are Not opposite or
adjacent to our building at 45 New Compton street.

(It would save money on top of things!)

1 do agree with my neighbours Ryan + LeBinh at 45 NCS that it will be too bright for us if the lighting is
directed onto the facades West + South, and also agree with respecting the residents by focusing the lighting
on North + West facades of the church.

Morever if the lighting is not tweaked and adjusted accordinly, this would be most invasive in the main
room where the windows are pretty large - until lights switch off at 11.30pm.

(Also note: T have early nights - before 11am - because early mornings).

Many thanks.

Anne Garrigues




Hi Charlies,

My name is Ryan Heng and I'm a resident of a building adjoining the St Giles-in-the-Field Church.



T and several other residents of my building raised objections to the Churchyard floodlight scheme -
however they do not seem to appear on the Camden website.

When you're available can you please call me to discuss and provide an update on how the application?

kind regards

Ryan Heng
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